
 

      
Patrick H. Taylor  6 Liberty Lane West 
Senior Counsel      Hampton, NH 03842 
taylorp@unitil.com     
 
T 603.773.6544 www.unitil.com  

June 11, 2021 
 

BY ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
Debra A. Howland, Executive Director and Secretary 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301-2429 
 
RE: DE 21-030: Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. Request for Change in Rates 
 Compliance Tariff 
 
Dear Director Howland: 
 
On June 2, 2021, Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. (“UES”) filed compliance tariff pages 
pursuant to the Commission’s directives in NHPUC Order No. 26,484. These pages are 
for effect June 1, 2021. Following a discussion with Commission Staff, the Company has 
updated Sixty-Seventh Revised Page 6, Summary of Low-Income Electric Assistance 
Program Discounts to include reference to “NHPUC Order No. 26,470 in Case No. DE 
21-041, dated April 13, 2021” in the footer. 
 
If you have any questions or comments, please contact me directly.  
 

Sincerely, 

 
Patrick H. Taylor 
Senior Counsel 
Unitil Service Corp. 

 
cc: Service List  
  


